

The Bemrose School





Tel: 01332 366711

E-mail: admin@bemrose.derby.sch.uk

Website: www.bemrose.derby.sch.uk

NW/VS/22nd May 2023

Dear Parents & Carers

We hope you are all well.

On Friday 26th May we will be collapsing the school timetable and running curriculum-based activities in year groups. These will run as below:

> **Activity 1** 8.30am to 10.30am

Form time KS4-10.30am-10.50am

KS3-10.50am-11.10am

11.10am-1.10pm **Activity 2**

1.10pm-1.50pm for those who wish to take school lunch. Lunch

Pupils will be dismissed at 1.10pm or after their lunch. This will allow staff to prepare for the timetable movement from June 5th when all pupils will move up year groups, year 7 to 8, year 8 to 9 etc.

Year 11, unless they are in the morning Business exam will have a study day at home.

If you wish your child to stay in school until 2.50pm please email the school to admin@bemrose.derby.sch.uk We will reopen on Monday June 5th at 8.30am where your child will have a new timetable. We will change this on Satchel 1 and will also give the pupils a paper timetable. Can we stress that we expect pupils to be in full school uniform:

Blazer, Tie, Shirt, Black skirt or trousers and black footwear.

Pupils should also have a bag for school, and I must repeat that phones must not be used in school inappropriately, if they are, they will be confiscated. Please support your child to be dressed correctly and to have a pencil case full of the pens and resources they need for school.

We wish you a good Whitsun break and as we enter the last half term, we look forward to your children being with us.

Yours faithfully

Nail

Mr Neil Wilkinson

Executive Headteacher









4/1/Winin



















